
 

 
21st June 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We would like to invite you to a fun afternoon to celebrate the end of your children's year in 
Nursery. This will take place on Monday 3rd July at 1pm-3pm in the Nursery indoor and 
outdoor areas. 
 
As part of the afternoon we have organised a face painter and an ice cream van for the 
children, along with other fun activities and games set up for you to enjoy with your children. 
 
If you would like to bring a picnic for you and your child, we plan to all have a picnic together 
outside (fingers crossed for the sun)! 
 
In order to provide this opportunity, we are asking for a voluntary donation of £4.50 to cover the 
cost of hired activities. If we do not receive sufficient contributions, we may need to cancel these 
paid-for activities. This contribution can be made via Parent Pay. If your child is eligible for Pupil 
Premium, you are entitled to your child’s activities being funded by school. 

 
We hope you can come along to join us. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Nursery Team  
  
 
 
 
 

Nursery Fun Day – Monday 3rd July 

Respect. Believe. Achieve. 
 


